
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Maney Hill Newsletter
 

Dates for your diary 
 

May  
19th – Y6 to Dovedale 
22nd – PTA Fun Run 

25th – Reception R Class 
Assembly 

27th – Staff Training Day 

June 
7th – Child Safety presentation 
8th – Y4 Cricket Tournament 

10th – Choir visit 
w/b 13th – Y1 Phonics Test Week 

15th – Area Sports Day 
17th – Choir visit 

22nd – Reception H Class 
Assembly 

23rd – Reception to Safari Park 
24th – Y6 to Sutton Park 

24th – Choir visit 
27th – Y6 to Drayton Manor 

29th New Reception half days 
29th – Y4 to Botanical Gardens 

30th Transition Day 

July 
5th – Music Concert 

6th & 7th – Y5 Buddies Assembly 
9th – PTA Summer Fayre 

w/b 11th Reports out 
13th & 14th – Olympic Theme Day 

14th – Y4 to Hindu Temple 
19th – Open Afternoon &  
          Parents’ Drop-in 
19th – Reception Party 

20th – Leavers’ Production 
21st – Leavers’ Party 

22nd – last day of year 

 

September 
5th– Staff Training Day 

6th – first day of new year 
 

Headteacher:  
Mrs S Whitehead BSc NPQH 

 
Deputy Headteacher:  
Miss J Cipko BSc PGCE 

Contact Us 
 

Maney Hill Primary School 
Maney Hill Road  
 Sutton Coldfield  

B72 1JU      
   

0121 464 9673 
 

enquiry@maneyhill.bham.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Monday morning began with Year 5 heading off to North Wales for a week and Year 

6 having their pre-SATs breakfast.  

The Year 6 children came into school with lots of smiles and tackled the whole thing 

as if they were going on an adventure. The SATs tests were a little unpredictable but 

the children have been well taught, they are well supported at home and we know 

they all did their best. Very well done to all of you! A big thank you to Mr Wigley, 

Mrs Freer, Mrs Brown and Mrs Kelly for their support throughout the year and 

during this week. Whilst the learning in Year 6 will continue, the many trips and 

events begin next week with a day in Dovedale in the Peak District. 

We’ve had super reports from the Year 5 class who have had a great week in North 

Wales. As always, it’s a long week for parents and family waiting for their return and 

for the children the week flies by with so many fun things to do and see. 

Thank you to Mr Farr for sending the information about Canon Points for Schools. If 

you are able to contribute Canon Points please let the Office know. 

Finally, it’s time to dust off your running shoes for the PTA’s next event! 

           Mrs Whitehead 

 

FUN RUN  

    Sunday 22nd May from 11.15am 
 

 
 

Don’t forget to get your entry forms in for the Fun Run.  
It’ll be a great family morning with hot dogs, cakes and refreshments after 
the event. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who came along to our Book Fair and bought 

a book. We sold over £1000 of books! That means Scholastic Books 

will give us an amazing £600 to spend on books for school. The new 

books will be for every class in school, from Reception through to 

Year 6.               Mrs Freer 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 
Class of the Week 

 

Congratulations to Year 2 who are our ‘top 

class’ during lunchtimes.  

 

Reception H Priya Stokes & Sarem Rizwan 

Reception R  Joshua Johnson & Ruby Campbell 

Year 1   Tabitha Jones & Max Morgan 

Year 2   Joe Richards & Simran Joshi 

Year 3  Maggie Fryer & Oliver Mayo-

Moore  

Year 4 Zain Abdul-Rahman & Francesca 

Rouendaal 

Year 5  on residential    

Year 6  Whole Class 

                                    

                              

                            

Merit Awards 

Sun Protection 
It’s been great to have some sunshine. Many 

children have begun wearing sun hats to 

protect themselves from the sun. If your child 

isn’t already doing so, please encourage your 

child to wear a sun hat.  

 



 

 

COURSES FOR PARENTS (Sutton Locality Children’s Centres) 

 

 
 

Make Family Life more enjoyable with one of our Parenting Groups where you 

can reflect and discuss with other parents facing similar issues. 
 

INCREDIBLE YEARS – A 14 week course for ages 3-6 years. Creche. 
 

PROMOTING HAPPIER PARENTING – a 5 week daytime course for all parents 

of children aged 0-8 years. School based venue tbc.  
 

TIME FOR PARENTS - parenting children on the autistic spectrum. 

A 4 week evening group at Four Oaks Cluster Hub. 
 

TIME FOR PARENTS – terrific teens 

A 4 week evening group at Four Oaks Cluster Hub. 

 

 
 

REFRESH YOUR ENGLISH SKILLS  

Want to help with the Grammar and Punctuation Homework? Improve your own 

English or get a GCSE equivalent qualification? We are taking names and 

numbers now for September course at Four Oaks Cluster Hub.  
 

OTHER COURSES AVAILABLE  

Flexible Working/Return to Work/Childcare Level 1 and 2 

Register an interest on 323 1121 and we will contact you.  

 


